
Iberdrola postpones 2020 Capital Markets Day 

Due to the COVID-19 situation, the Iberdrola Group is currently focusing all its efforts on our 
immediate priorities: to guarantee the protection and well-being of all our employees, as well as 
that of the hundreds of thousands of workers in the contracts that provide their services to the 
Group, and to ensure the supply of electricity to the 100 million people we serve worldwide, with 
special emphasis on the fundamental services for society as a whole. 

As a consequence, we have decided to postpone the Capital Markets Day originally planned for 
the 13th of May 2020. We hope to reschedule it for the fourth quarter of 2020 and we will 
announce the new date as soon as practically possible. 

We maintain the First Quarter Results date of the 29th of April. 


